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Holy Family Weekly Newsletter 22.05.2020 

We follow in Jesus’ footsteps 

Holy Family Church 
 Fr Peter Draper 
Tel: 01772 725193 

 

 

Dear Parents 

As I walked through school this morning it felt very quiet and strange.  I did however feel uplifted by the beautiful messages and pictures on the 

wall of many of our children – the staff and I miss them all so much and are looking forward to the day when we can begin to rebuild our wonderful 

school community. 

His Holiness Pope Francis invites us all to pray the Rosary and speaking from the Library of the Apostolic Vatican Palace, the Holy Father said: 

… I invite all the faithful to pray the Holy Rosary in this month together, within the family or on one’s own…. 

May our Mother help us face the time we are going through with more faith and hope.’ 

All the staff at Holy Family School wish you all a superb week with your family – let’s hope the sun continues to shine in Preston! 

Take care everyone 

Mrs J Westray 

Headteacher 

 

  

 

School Reopening 

The Governors of Holy Family have made the decision to remain closed until 8th June and only then based on certain measures being met.  

Nothing will be placed before the safety of our pupils, their families and staff.   

 

We will post more information the week beginning 1st June, on our website and via emails. 

 

 



 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Share IT! (Ingol and Tanterton) Foodbank 

Do you know of anyone in emergency need of food? Maybe someone recently registered for Universal Credit who is waiting for their first payment? 

The Share IT! Foodbank continues to be open on 

Tuesdays 10-11 and 1-2, 

Wednesdays 2-3, 

Thursdays 10-11 

and now also on Saturdays 10-11. 

Find it at Holy Family Pastoral Centre on Redcar Ave and the corner of Whitby Rd, PR2 3YP.  Look for the green sign!  

Anyone in emergency need of food can go along and will just be asked to give a few details. 

Tel. 07545  277779 
 

Single Bed available 

Hardy used and available to pick up this weekend.  If you are interested please phone the above number. 

 

 

Howdy folks! 

I hope you are all ok – I’m really missing seeing all of my school friends and I hope you are keeping safe by playing in your own back gardens. 

Firstly, I really must apologise for forgetting to send a message last week – my human mum had to take me to the V E T S as one of my floppy ears was bothering me.  I 

think it was a pesky fly who might have sneaked in there and consequently I had to be given an injection and cream.  This made me feel a little queezy and so I couldn’t 

see the keyboard very well! 

Anyway I’m back to my usual self now so everything is cool. 

Bye for now folks and keep going on the tapestry! 

Your friend Elsie April Westray – woof, woof, woof, woof, woof, woof! 

 

Coronavirus 

Do not leave home if you or someone you live with has any of the following: 

 a high temperature 

 a new, continuous cough 

 a loss of, or change to, your sense of smell or taste 

Check the NHS website if you have symptoms 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/check-if-you-have-coronavirus-symptoms/

